
 
HISTORIC PRESERVATION COMMISSION     WEDNESDAY, JANUARY 13, 2020  
 

 
NOTICE OF MEETING CANCELLATION 

MONROVIA HISTORIC PRESERVATON COMMISSION 
 
 
Notice is hereby given that the meeting of the Monrovia Historic Preservation Commission that was 
regularly scheduled for Wednesday, January 29, 2020, has been cancelled.  
 
A Special Meeting of the Monrovia Historic Preservation Commission has been scheduled for Thursday,  
January 30, 2020 at 7:30 p.m., in the Monrovia Council Chambers located at 415 South Ivy Avenue, 
Monrovia, California.  A separate notice of that meeting will be provided in accordance with state law.  
 
For more information, please contact the Monrovia Community Development Planning Division at  
(626) 932-5565. 
 


